
From: Olga Nikulenko  
Sent: Sunday, June 06, 2021 10:04 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan
Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Council@vaughan.ca; Clement Messere
<Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Files:OP.19014, Z.19.038 and 19-T19V007 Board of Trade Golf Course

Dear Sir/Madame,

 This is further to  the board off Trade Development application . As a resident of
Woodbridge and the city of Vaughan we are urging you to set aside the proper
funds for the following  peer reviews: 

1.peer reviews of the traffic studies ( as clearly this development will impact
the surrounding communities and the already strained  Woodbridge Avenue
and Clarence St.)
2. ecology study (as previous peer reviews indicate significant impacts on
the ecology of the site)
3. the heritage impacts (as residents have not been consulted on what they
deem to be important aspects of the site in any of the studies).

Sincerely relying on your understanding help and support,
Olga and Sergey Nikulenko 
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 Mrs.Olga Nikulenko

 


